
FFA Networking Event in Sydney
June 23, 2023

The FFA and Corrs Chambers Westgarth will host an evening of networking in Sydney on
Thursday, July 27 from 6-8:30 p.m. The program will be held at the Corrs Chambers Westgarth
office in the Quay Quarter Tower at 50 Bridge Street.

Space is limited, so be sure to register here now. Additional information is available by emailing
the FFA here.
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